
 

 

  
 
 



 

 

  
 
 

 
An external evaluator brings to the governance evaluation: 
 

¶ An external lens, which Foothill’s IRP team does not bring. 
 
Unlike most other programs and activities that are evaluated at Foothill, the IRP team are active 
participants in the revised shared governance model that was implemented in Fall 2018.   IRP team 
members have regularly attended meetings of all four governance committees, including serving as a 
facilitator for one of the four committee
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